


From: Kevin Quinn
To: Healthy Rivers
Subject: Submission. RECORDS -Please attach to Discover #10015788
Date: Friday, February 17, 2017 5:45:15 PM

Re proposed Waikato Regional Plan, Change 1,  Waikato and Waipa River Catchments.
 
With a deer and cattle grazing property that was understocked in the 2015-2016 year and received
no fertiliser, it is unfair for the owner of this low emitting property to be restricted by not being able
to develop the land in subsequent years with fertiliser and a higher reasonable stocking rate.
 
Kevin Quinn, 102 Tuhingamata Road, Taupo.
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